
Hello from the Plum Super team. 

First of all, we’d like to congratulate you on your new job. It’s an exciting time starting at a 
new company—we hope you’re settling in well. 

Your employer has partnered with us to create a super plan that’s tailored specifically for 
you as their employee. They want to help you grow your long-term savings and achieve your 
retirement goals.  

Your employer’s Plum Super plan is part of your employee benefits, and we’d like to give 
you a quick overview of who we are and what benefits you can receive if you join us. 

Plum Super is one of Australia’s leading corporate super providers. Together with your 
employer, we’ve designed this plan to provide you with tailored admin fees and investment 
and insurance options you can select to meet your needs. 

We recommend checking out the features and benefits of your employer’s super plan and 
detailed plan documents on this hub.   

As a new employee, joining Plum Super is easy. Follow the instructions on “How to join’ or 
request a call back and one of our Super Consultants will help answer any questions you 
may have. 

If you’ve already chosen another super fund but would now like to join your employer’s 
super plan, you just need to instruct your payroll to make the change. 

If you have any questions, go to plum.com.au or call us on 1300 55 7586. We can step you 
through the plan arrangements or put you in touch with a financial adviser to guide you.  

We look forward to hearing from you. 


